
 

 

 

    

                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

March 4, 2010 

To….: All AIS Clients 

From.: Christopher Cosenza 

Re…..: Amanda’s Law - Smoke Detector Affidavit 

 

 Carbon Monoxide Alarms 

At its meeting held on December 16, 2009, the State Fire Prevention and Building Code Council 

determined that adopting this rule on an emergency basis is required in order to comply with 

legislation, Amanda's Law, which went into effect on February 22, 2010, and to preserve public 

safety by clarifying requirements for Carbon Monoxide Alarms. 

This rule has been adopted as an emergency rule. The following link provides background on the 

legislation, http://www.dos.state.ny.us/code/coalarm.htm 

If you have any further inquiries regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

(516) 918 - 4540. 

Sincerely,  

Christopher Cosenza 
Supervisor 
Email: ccosenza@edatatrace.com 
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